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1.   Professional Development at Ozona Elementary School. 
 Grade Level Meetings to discussions include the following topics:   fluency charting and gains, Student Level Review (SLR), 3rd Cycle 

Planning, AR concerns, utilizing AIMSWeb and CBA results to guide instruction, October Safety Survey Results, and our Science 
teachers shared a differentiation strategy. 

 UIL Writing Events and teachers and students are preparing for the upcoming UIL Meet @ Wink. 
 Robotics Committee met to look at the different options (NXT System and We Do System) available for our campus.  Committee 

members will tour the OHS Robotics class as we further research our options. 
 Our attendance for the 2nd Six Weeks is 96.58% with 439 students.  Our Second Grade group had the highest attendance rate with 

99.02% and they earned an extra recess during the week.   
 
2.  Our Campus Leadership Team met to finalize our school improvement plan. It was submitted to Wayne Byrd on October 25th. 
 Wayne Byrd has visited our campus twice and conducted walk throughs.  Mrs. Munoz and I have also began classroom walk throughs. 
 
3. November Activities:  Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Vision and Hearing Screening, Veteran’s Day Program, Pre-Kindergarten 

Thanksgiving Dinner, DARE with 5th Grade Students.  A BIG thank you to Judy Tijerina for helping with the screenings and to Officer 
Carey for working with our 5th grade students! 

 
4.     Parent Preview took place on November 12th.   Our teachers had the opportunity to share our expectations and objectives with our     
         parents as well as provide them with some strategies that can be used at home.  We would like to thank all the parents who were    
         able to attend! 
 

3. Mrs. Kain, our Pre-Kindergarten teachers collaborated with the Ozona Head Start providers by observing and providing feedback 
during a visitation.  Our Pre-Kindergarten teachers will continue to provide them with the opportunity to plan with us during the year.  
Another meeting is being scheduled to continue collaboration in order to reduce duplication and enhance our services as well as 
theirs. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                      


